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The Golden Valley Orchestra is a 501(c)(3) organization. 

 

Dear orchestra musician,  

 

The Golden Valley Orchestra (GVO) will be following CDC guidelines at rehearsals 

and concerts. 

At least one COVID vaccination is required to play with the GVO. 

String and percussion players are required to wear masks during rehearsals and 

concerts if they have been exposed to flu/COVID systems. If not playing, exposed 

musicians should wear a mask while in the rehearsal or concert if possible. 

Please do not come to rehearsal or performance if you have more than one of 

the following symptoms. 

1. Sore throat 

2. Fever 

3. Chills 

4. Headache 

5. Muscle aches and pains 

6. Difficulty breathing/talking 

7. Coughing 

8. Fatigue 

 

If you have come in contact with someone who has tested COVID positive or has had 

serve flu systems within the last 2-5 days, please get a test/or be check to make sure 

you are negative prior to coming to rehearsal or performance. 

Thank you. 

 

Golden Valley Orchestra Board of Directors 

 

 

 

 


